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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE     #12-1967     
                   City Commission Agenda Memo 
 

 
TO:   Honorable Mayor & Members 
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM:  Lee Feldman, City Manager 
 
DATE: September 5, 2012 
  
TITLE: Motion to award three (3) annual contracts for asphaltic concrete pavement 

services – Invitation to Bid 223-11007  

 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the City Commission approve three, one-year unit-cost basis 
contracts for asphaltic concrete pavement services with (1) Weekley Asphalt Paving, Inc.; 
(2) General Asphalt, Co.; and (3) Hardrives, Inc., contingent upon approval and 
appropriation of funds. 
 
Background 
This project is an annual asphalt contract to resurface existing paved roadways 
throughout the City.  If roads are not resurfaced within a life expectancy period, the roads 
may deteriorate to the point that only replacement can be done which is more costly and 
take more time to complete. 
 
The bid opening for this project was held on July 18, 2012.  Three bids were received and 
the specifications had indicated that staff intended to award contracts to the three 
contractors providing the lowest bid amounts. The bid is based upon various line item unit 
pricing. Specific line items will be used as they relate to the required projects throughout 
the term of the contract. This contract is developed to be a resource for any projects 
requiring the unit bid items for construction of public improvement.  
 
Award of task orders to contractors for specific work will be based on the lowest price 
determined: 
 

 Projects identified by City; 

 Type of line items needed to complete project 

 Project quantities  

 Contract unit prices; and 

 Developing a project cost based on the above information. 
 
Currently, the City has $740,000 available in the FY 2013 budget for this type of work. 
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Resource Impact 
There is a fiscal impact to the City for this item. There is $740,000 budgeted from Gas Tax 
revenues.  Additional fiscal impacts may be identified on a per project, as-needed basis, 
contingent upon future available funding and work orders. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attachment  
Exhibit 1 –Bid Tabulation 223-11007 
 
 

 
 
Prepared By:  James Hemphill, Senior Procurement Specialist 
 
Department Director:  Albert J. Carbon, P.E., Public Works 
 
 
 
 
 

FUNDS AVAILABILTY LOCATION:    

 SUB    SUB   

FUND FUND FUND NAME INDEX # INDEX NAME OBJECT # SUBOBJECT 
NAME 

 AMOUNT  

332 01 GAS TAX P11761.332 ANNUAL 
ASPHALT 
CONCRETE 
RESURF 

6599 CONSTRUCTION    740,000.00  

    TOTAL      740,000.00  


